
The internet truly is a unique way to connect with people from everywhere.  This is an 
example of a pretty cool connection!  Printed below is an excerpt from an email sent to 
our school district.  The email is from a teacher at a charter school in the Midwest. 
 
I'm a teacher at the Amorita Charter School in Amorita, Oklahoma. I've started a program this year 
to teach our kids how to effectively use the internet for research purposes, while avoiding 
inappropriate and inaccurate content. 
 
If/when they do find that content we teach them how to deal with it. Your page 
(http://www.paris.k12.ky.us/Resources/ForStudents.aspx) was one that a student found and added 
it to our group's bookmarks. It's been a real help! 
 
I also wanted to send you this email to show you a page a student found yesterday while 
searching for more resources. 
 
http://www.surveillance-video.com/childsafety-nov-2009.html 
 
It’s a great page on teaching and one of my students, Amber, thought this page would be a good 
addition to yours and asked me to share it with you "because we used your stuff." lol! 
 
So, you will now notice that we have added this link about internet safety to our “Student 
Resources” page!  Thanks, Amber! 
 
 
 
 


